
Dear Sir/Madam,  

                              I am writing to express my concerns regarding the plans for increased development in the 

South Cronulla peninsula associated with the proposed LEP. The increased population that will be brought 

about by increasing the height limit of buildings will bring about an unsustainable level of population 

expansion given current infrastructure. In particular the two roads that provide access to South Cronulla, 

Croydon and Gerrale Streets, both already suffer bad traffic jams, particularly on sunny days and weekends. 

As a resident that lives off one of these roads I can assure you traffic jams on these roads is already quite 

common. Before the population can be realistically expanded in these areas some alternative solution for 

any increased traffic must be found. However, as the area is situated on a peninsula the options are very 

limited. Therefore I must strongly oppose the changes that the LEP will bring about to South Cronulla. 

  

Regards, 

Dr Matthew Ives 

4/26 Ozone St, Cronulla, NSW 

e: drmcives@gmail.com  t: +61 2 9045 3233 m: +61 424 072 890 skype: matt.ives 
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